
Hello all, we are coming to a close for the 6 week summer access period and entering the rapid 

swap, rebuild, and re-everything week to prepare for opening on the 8th for the start of  class.

 

2nd years have until Sunday the 30th to remove items from the studio areas. The building is 

open 9-5 Saturday and 10-6 on Sunday.

 

Throughout this coming week we will be re-working studios that need to be divided or created 

new on the 4th, 3rd, and 2nd floors. It will be very busy around the building, so unless you are 

packing or moving a studio please refrain from coming into the studio area until late in the 

week. The guys have completed a good number of  spaces already for new 2nd years to move 

into, but we still have a bunch to go so please email Tim or I to see if  your space is ready.

 

For incoming 1st years the earliest time to move in would be Thursday or Friday this coming 

week. We are trying to provide move in time as well over the weekend of  September 5th and 

6th. I will confirm weekend access by Wednesday this week.

 

I want to thank everyone for making the summer access period a success, it was excellent to 

have you working in the space again, working from life, and creating!

Please email me with any questions.

Best,

Mike Smith

Director of  Operations

New York Academy of  Art


